
 

 
 
3 March 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer and Student 
 

Year 11 and Year 13 (Academic Year 2019-20) Celebratory Evening 
 
Due to the restrictions created by the pandemic, we were not able to hold our scheduled celebration 
evening in December. However, because our students work really hard and achieve success in so many 
different ways and it seems fitting to still honour their successes. Therefore, we have put together an 
online celebration film and award giving.    
 
There is a first and second prize winner in each category.  To have been nominated for either prize is 
an excellent achievement in a year group of almost 300 students.  Students have been nominated by 
either their subject staff or their year team.   
 
You can access the online celebration at the link below. We are very grateful to Matthew Wells, alumni 
of the school, who has recorded a message to our students. There is also a link on the school website. 
 
https://youtu.be/YTUUa0ar6Vg 
 
Congratulations. 
 
Yours sincerely  
  
Neil Seaton 
Head of School 

https://youtu.be/YTUUa0ar6Vg

